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Joint tender process in 1997/1998

In the API request received in the letter dated 9 March, 2019, request was made for the
following information:

1. The tender invitation to potential providers of shipping services to and from the
Channel Islands

2. The terms of reference of the tender, including all details of the services to be
required from the successful tenderer

3. The responses from potential providers to the tender, even if those provider
declined to tender for the contract

In response to this request the following information is provided:

1. The tender invitation to potential providers of shipping services to and from the
Channel Islands

The tender invitation to potential providers of shipping services to and from the
Channel Islands was sent out in February 1998 by means of an invitation to submit a
tender. This letter was accompanied by Service Level Specification. A copy of the
letter is attached as APPENDIX A

The letter was sent to five companies and an advertisement was placed with “Lloyd
List”.

2. The terms of reference of the tender, including all details of the services to be required
from the successful tenderer
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A copy of the Service Level Specification that accompanied the request to tender is
attached as APPENDIX B.

3. The responses from potential providers to the tender, even if those provider declined
to tender for the contract.

Responses to the tender were received from Condor Ferries, Hoverspeed and P&O
Ferries. The responses were summarised in a States Report considered by the States
on 1st July, 1998. A copy of this report is attached as APPENDIX C.
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